
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

Changing Room Policy  

At Quay Lane SCC compound the only changing facility is in the shed. Juniors are 
encouraged to arrive ready changed. If Juniors need to change in the shed a responsible 
adult will stand outside the closed shed and prevent anyone else from entering. 

You must not use mobile phone cameras or any other recording devices in changing 
facilities at any time.  

You should be aware that changing facilities differ according to location and that if, at any 
point, you or a parent (if you are U18) is uncomfortable with the safeguarding policy or 
guidance in place, you can speak in confidence with our Safeguarding Lead Officer 
(contact details on our website) or any club member. 
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